
From: dwr-website@water.ca.gov
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Date: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 8:43:06 PM

Hi Team,

A new Feedback has been received. Please find the Details below :

Submitters
Name: Francis E Coats

Email: fecoats@msn.com

Phone: (530) 701-6116

Organization:

Address: 3392 Caminito Avenue

City/State/Zip: 95991

Feedback:

On the resilience financing whitepaper: it is not clear that you
are aware of the rights of the public and the obligations of
agencies under the public trust doctrine/navigable use rights,
and rights to fish on state-owned land under section 25 article I
of the state constitution. Agencies must consider and protect
the public right to access and use the navigable waters of the
state and state land generally for fishing.

Thank you

 


